
 

Scottish Rite Valley of Columbus Northeast Region 

 Local Degree Experience 

Dear Brethren, 

Important Degree and Dinner Information 

The Ancient Accepted Scottish Rite Valley of Columbus Northeast Region Local Degree 
Experience Dinner is coming up soon. Because of COVID-19 we have not been able to 
meet with each other and will need to practice social distancing during this event. Mask 
will need to be worn to comply with State mandates. The Dinner will be held on 
September 29, 2020.  

This year the Dinner will be held at The Glenn A. Gallagher Centre, 1451 Gambier Rd. 
Mount Vernon, Ohio 43050. Welcome and Social Time starts at 6:00 pm with cash bar 
and the Dinner at 6:30pm. We will be having meatloaf, Garlic mash potato, green beans, 
toss salad and fruit pie. This Dinner is paid for by the Ancient Accepted Scottish Rite 
Valley of Columbus, reservations are required. This is a perfect time for Scottish Rite 
Masonic Brethren and Candidates to get together. Starting about 7:00 PM, we will be 
showing the 4th, 17th, 22nd and 23rd DVD degrees. Brethren I will need dinner reservations 
by September 22, 2020. Please come and enjoy some fellowship with your Scottish Rite 
Brethren. I hope to see all of you there for a great time. 

Thanks,  

Arthur G. Crim, Coshocton / Knox County Director  

Please sent reservations to 
E-Mail acrim@columbus.rr.com  
Or Phone/text 740-392-9257 or 
740-504-0308 please leave a message  


